Planning application comment was submitted on the13 August 2024 21:23 PM
The following is a comment on application P241806/F by Jamie Collins

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: | frequently visit this area for holidays with friends to enjoy its rural charm, and I'm deeply concerned
about the proposed development. It's frustrating to see people think they can just convert a perfectly useable
agricultural barn into a home when there are plenty of affordable houses available locally. This kind of unchecked
development risks turning our peaceful villages into mini metropolises, stripping away the character and
tranquillity that makes them so special. We need to protect these areas from overdevelopment that the local
infrastructure simply can't support.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Jamie

Last name: Collins
Postcode: G74 3LR
Address: 9 Cromley Place

Scotland
Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Protect our rural spaces, limit builds in these areas.
Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?

id=241806

Form reference: FS-Case-638450610



